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Future Leader of the Pack - Jillian

SWP has over 10,000 guests visit our wolves every year.
Although each and every guest leaves an impression on us,
there is one special guest who stood out to us recently, 10-
year old Jillian. Jillian and her father first visited on a Saturday
tour in April. They returned for a second Saturday tour in June.
When they arrived to check in for the second tour, Jillian
approached me at the cash register and presented me with a
shoe box. She had so much love for the Seacrest Wolves after
her first visit and knew we needed extra help after the
catastrophic hit we took from Hurricane Michael last fall. She
told me that she had set up a lemonade stand in her
neighborhood to raise money for SWP. The shoebox was filled
with $200 that Jillian had raised for SWP at her lemonade
stand!!

It takes a really special and compassionate 10-year old to
raise that much money only to donate it. She could have spent
it on toys or candy or even a VIP tour deposit, but she
selflessly gave it to the Seacrest Wolves instead.

Jillian is obviously an amazing soul. Her profound compassion and generosity has not only
provided greater hope for America's wolves, but has made a momentous impact on Seacrest and it's
Wolves. We are so very grateful to Jillian, and feel honored to know her and call her our friend. We
cannot wait to see all the amazing things she will do for America's wildlife. It is clear Jillian is
destined for great things!





